
1

From: Siegel, Martin R. <MSiegel@barley.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 11, 2024 1:07 PM
To: McCaulley, Errin; Gould, Scott
Subject: FW: [External] M&M Realty v. DEP, EHB Docket No. 2023-082

[EXTERNAL] 
Errin and Scott: 
  
              Below is Mike’s response. Pretty much what I expected. 
  
Marty 
  

Martin R.  Siegel 
 

, Esquire
 

100 East Market Street 
York , PA 17401
 

T: 717-718-7581 |  x7581 |  C: 717-439-7201 |  F: 717-843-8492
 

*Licensed in PA and MD 
Bio
  

 

From: Ferrence, Michael <mferrence@pa.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, January 11, 2024 12:26 PM 
To: Siegel, Martin R. <MSiegel@barley.com> 
Subject: RE: [External] M&M Realty v. DEP, EHB Docket No. 2023-082 
  
  
Hi Marty, 
While I appreciate your effort,  this does not appear to be anything more than a regurgitation of your initial argument. I 
believe we’ve explained why we do not agree with your interpretation or applicability of the regulations. Our position 
remains the same, planning is required.  We remain open to settlement through entry of the Consent Order and 
agreement provided to you back in early September, 2023.  To date, we have not received any comments or proposed 
edits to that document. 
Bests, 
Mike 
  
Michael T. Ferrence | Assistant Counsel 
he/him/his 
Department of Environmental Protection | Office of Chief Counsel 
Northeast Regional Office 
2 Public Square | Wilkes-Barre, PA 18701-1915 
Phone: 570.826.2259 | Fax: 570.820.4838 
mferrence@pa.gov 
www.dep.pa.gov 
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PRIVILEGED AND CONFIDENTIAL ATTORNEY-CLIENT COMMUNICATION  
ATTORNEY WORK PRODUCT  

The information transmitted is intended only for the person or entity to whom it is addressed and may 
contain confidential and/or privileged material. Any use of this information other than by the intended 
recipient is prohibited. If you receive this message in error, please send a reply e-mail to the sender and 
delete the material from any and all computers.  Unintended transmissions shall not constitute waiver of 
the attorney-client or any other privilege. 

  

From: Siegel, Martin R. <MSiegel@barley.com>  
Sent: Thursday, January 11, 2024 9:55 AM 
To: Ferrence, Michael <mferrence@pa.gov> 
Subject: RE: [External] M&M Realty v. DEP, EHB Docket No. 2023-082 
  
In a continuing effort to try to find a way to resolve this, I’d like to hear your thoughts on why 25 Pa. Code 72.23(d)(5) 
would not apply to this situation. It explicitly states that the limitations on permit issuance by a municipality do not 
apply “to interim repairs to or the replacement of existing malfunctioning onlot sewage systems.” 
  

Martin R.  Siegel 
 

, Esquire
 

100 East Market Street 
York , PA 17401
 

T: 717-718-7581 |  x7581 |  C: 717-439-7201 |  F: 717-843-8492
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ER BY TELEPHONE OR EMAIL REPLY.  
 
INFORMATION CONTAINED IN THIS EMAIL TRANSMISSION IS PRIVILEGED AND CONFIDENTIAL. IF YOU ARE NOT THE INTENDED RECIPIENT OF THIS EMAIL, DO NOT READ, DISTRIBUTE OR REPRODUCE THIS TRANSMISSION 
(INCLUDING ANY ATTACHMENTS). IF YOU HAVE RECEIVED THIS EMAIL IN ERROR, PLEASE IMMEDIATELY NOTIFY THE SENDER BY TELEPHONE OR EMAIL REPLY.  


